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Mill Creek Elementary 
3750 International Golf Pkwy 
St. Augustine, FL 32092 
Phone: (904) 547-3720 

 
 

May 
Trustworthiness 

May 1-5, 2017 
Teacher Appreciation Week  
 
May 9, 2017 
General PTA Meeting and Volunteer Appreciation Social 
 
May 12, 2017 
Character Counts NOTE TIME CHANGE to 9 AM 
Evening with the Stars, 5:30 PM 
 
 

May 18, 2016 
Box Top Summer Contest 
 
May 22, 2017 
5th Grade Recognition 
 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Last Day for Students, Fourth Quarter Ends 
EARLY RELEASE 

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 4, 2017 



In an effort to show our appreciation, 

we invite our volunteers to attend the 

Volunteer Appreciation Social 

Tuesday, May 9, 2016 at 3:30 PM  

Mill Creek Elementary, Lower Filly Plaza 

Please RSVP to Tina Larson at Tina.Larson@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

Social will be held in conjunction with the PTA Meeting.  

 
STUDENT COUNCIL UPDATE 

We have finished our Pennies for Patients campaign. We will have the final total 
of money raised and winners of the McDonald lunches and Principal of the Day 

in next week’s newsletter. 
BAG IT UP was a huge success. Every student will be entered in the BAG IT UP 

drawing. We reached our school goal and will receive many great prizes. Those 
drawings will also take place next Wednesday, May 10th.  Thank you Mill Creek students and families. 

PTA NEWS 
 

Every year the school has a family event called Evening With the Stars. Its a chance for parents to come in and see everything 
their children did throughout the school year. There is a dinner, entertainment and our wonderful basket raffle fundraiser. We 
gather items from the families and throw in a few from the PTA to make them super fun!! You can donate individually or go in 
together as a class. All items are due back at the school by May 8th. Here are the items we need from your Grade Level. 
 

Pre- K Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-prek  

Kindergarten Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-kindergarten 

1st Grade Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-first  

2nd Grade Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-second  
3rd Grade Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-third  
4th Grade Sign Up Genius:www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-fourth 

5th Grade Sign Up Genius: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-fifth  

Donation Wish List: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-evening  

 
The Last Helping Hands for the Year is this Thursday on the Cafe Stage at 8:30, as always siblings are welcome.  
 
Thank you so much for sending in those Box Tops!  Mrs. McFate's 2nd grade class turned in the most, a total of 592!  They are going to be 
having a Pizza Party!! Congratulations to those students! We have collected a lot of box tops this year, and there is still time to send them 
in!   

Please continue to collect them and send them in the remainder of the school year.   

We will have a total the last week of school with the amount that was earned for Mil Creek in Box Tops! Thank you all! Keep Clipping! 

Stay Connected with facebook at mustang pta - go mustangs! or visit our websitehttp://mcepta.weebly.com/ 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-prek
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-kindergarten
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-first
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-second
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-third
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-fourth
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-fifth
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AADAF2EAAFC1-evening
https://www.facebook.com/groups/mcepta/
http://mcepta.weebly.com/


MAY is Better Speech and Hearing Month 

Although MAY is better speech and hearing month, MAY we remind you that it is never too late for you to do your 
part to help friends and loved ones conserve their hearing and improve their speaking abilities.  MAY we suggest 

that you start early by helping your children to remember to speak in 
appropriate tones and not yell to others.  MAY we also recommend 
that you do your part by listening to the car radio at an acceptable vol-
ume so that you MAY conserve the hearing that your children have 
and ensure that, as adults, they will enjoy the ability to hear their own 
children speak.  Hearing loss is not discriminatory and it is possible 
that even young adults MAY experience difficulties with their hear-

ing.  Long term illnesses and allergies MAY also negatively impact your hearing.  To determine if your hearing is in 
fact up to par, a physician’s help MAY be necessary.  If you have questions or concerns about your child’s speech or 
hearing abilities you MAY contact Mill Creek Elementary Schools Speech-Language Pathologist’s, Mrs. Jennifer Bur-
ton, M. S. CCC-SLP (on campus Monday through Friday), Ms. Maria DiMare M. A. CCC-SLP (on campus Monday 
through Friday) or Mrs. Sharon McInerney M. A. CCC-SLP (on campus Tuesday and Thursday).  You MAY also contin-
ue helping others by visiting the American Speech-Language Hearing Associations (ASHA) website at www.asha.org 

Kindergarten Registration Dates 

Please visit our registration page (here) for 

information on  kindergarten Registration.  

Registration will not take place if you do not 

have all current documents that are required. Upcoming 

dates for Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-2018 school 

year:  Monday, May 15, 9 am— 12 pm 

You may also register this summer during school 

office hours. 

Congratulations to this 

week’s Mustang Pride  recipients: 
Autumn S., Travis L., Tyson B., Miranda S., 
Davilisse G., Taylan C., Colton S., Alex S., 

Anthony H., Logan P., Khushi W.,  
Andrea O.,  

Please make sure you visit 

our website (click here) to 

see Mill Creek’s current  

flyers. There is summer 

camp flyers in peachjar at 

this time. 

Attendance Line 

If your child is going to be 

absent, please report it to us 

by calling our attendance line:  

(904) 547-3737. Please note: 

this is not the school’s main phone number.  Then follow up 

with a written excuse for the absence when the child returns. 

REMINDERS 

Extended Day Registration  2017-2018 

Registration for the 2017-2018 school year opened on 

April 17, 2017. Registration packets are available in the 

front office. 

Please visit the site below and remember students must be free of vomiting and diarrhea or fever for 24 

hours without the aid of medication before they can return to school.  Thank you!http://www-

mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf 

http://www.asha.org
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/registration/
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/registration/
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf

